
Re: Consultation on opt-out organ donation 

 

I wish to record my concerns regarding the proposed changes to organ/tissue donation.  The current 

system is much more preferable where the express consent is given.    

The individual or family should make the decision regarding organ donation.  Please remember that 

the body does not belong to the state and as such this proposal is unacceptable. 

From research it would appear that where this new system has been implemented there has been 

limited increase in donations. A better way would be to increase awareness and encouraging people 

to voluntary join the NHS ODR. 

It is vital if this new system is implemented that there is a clear and transparent way that individuals 

can opt out and retain their Human rights. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 




